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If this newsletter was delivered to your home, you are a member of this local TRA. 
 

We run Cherry Garden Hall and use the income to benefit our community. People who 
live in our area get first priority, but we also invite the wider neighbourhood along. 

 

Do join in our activities – all welcome! 

Pantomime - Robinson Crusoe 
Sunday 2 December 2018  

5pm 
Greenwich Theatre 

 

Free pantomime tickets for local families, funded by our TRA. 
 

Apply now to: Sheila 07906-860 979  
with all names, children’s ages, plus your address.	
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TURN OVER for more! 

Cherry Garden Christmas Social 
Monday 26 November 2018 

7pm onwards 
Come along to Cherry Garden Hall, 210 Jamaica Road 

for 
Wine, soft drinks, buffet snacks. 

All welcome. Meet the committee, neighbours and councillors. 
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Other news  

Christmas presents for local pensioners 
 

This year our TRA is funding a £50 Tesco gift card 
for the over-60s (one per household; limited 
number). 
 

Please put names forward to:  
Sheila 07906 860 979 by the end of November. 

Free training courses to get into work 
 

The Bermondsey Community Kitchen at The Market Place SE16 runs excellent 
training courses for local people, and finds jobs in catering for all their trainees. Our 
TRA has agreed to sponsor a trainee from our local area. Phone 07906 860 979 for 
details of how to apply.   
 

We are also happy to fund other training courses (max. £1,500), which will help 
people get jobs.  
 

If there is anything we could help you train for, do let us know. 

Supporting Riverside School 
 

Our TRA has started to support Riverside’s extra-
curricular activities. Next term we will be sponsoring 

pupils to participate in the national school choir 
project. (www.youngvoices.co.uk) 

Improving our estate 
 

Some fences and gates on our estate are looking very 
dilapidated, and the council has no money for this. So the 
TRA has decided to fund replacements, starting with Cherry 
Garden Street courtyard.  
 

Please tell us anything else that needs doing, and we can 
plan future improvements.  

The TRA is based at Cherry Garden Hall, 210 Jamaica Road, SE16 4RT 
Email: cherrygardentra@yahoo.com 

Facebook: Cherry Garden TRA 
Website: http://cherrygardentra.wixsite.com/2015 
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Activities 


